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Dear Ms Bermudez,  

Thank you for your advice for the study supporting the evaluation of the landing 

obligation. Input from stakeholders is an important part of the study and is much 

appreciated. Rest assured that the advice has been forwarded to the contractor conducting 

the study. 

The Commission has also taken good note of your recommendations in the context of the 

evaluation of the landing obligation. The evaluation of the landing obligation will be part 

of the evaluation of the Common Fisheries Policy Regulation, which was launched on 20 

June 20241.   

I am looking forward to our continued fruitful cooperation. Should you have any further 

questions on this reply, please contact Ms Julia Rubeck, our Advisory Councils 

coordinator, via the functional mailbox MARE-AC@ec.europa.eu. 

Yours sincerely,  

(e-Signed)                                     

Charlina VITCHEVA 

 

 

 

 

c.c.: Pedro Reis Santos secretary@marketac.eu 
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